
 

ELDERS 

Norman Butler 1st 759.2225 

Al Franklin 560.5605 

Randy Quillin 570.1705 

Duke Underwood 749-3181 

Kirk Underwood 882.4777 

Dave Awdish 560.3130 

Ray Arnett 
Zane Downs 

564.1173 

   402.730.6187 

CHURCH DIRECTORY 

Church Telephone                                                                           565.9740 

Church School                                                                                565.8257 

Pastor John Clark                                                                  940.249.2735 

pastorjohnclark@gmail.com 

Pam Clark                                                                               970.783.8701 

clark.nurse@gmail.com 

Head Deacon: Ed Dunn                                                                    799.2892 

Church Secretary: Donna Dennison                                               560.8645 

 Bulletin Info:                                                               cortezsda@gmail.com 

Church Clerk: Leita Hughes                                                           

Prayer Chain Coordinator: April Wright                                 970-903-0766 

Cortez church website                                  cortezco.adventistchurch.org 

Church School website                                       cortezadventistschool.org 

     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Welcome and Happy Sabbath to everyone! We pray that 

you experience the presence of God today as we come 

together to worship Him!  

 

                                             
           

The Western Slope Camp meeting will be held August 2nd thru August 6th at the Mountaintop 

Retreat in Montrose Colorado.  
 

Pastor will be attending the Western Slope Camp meeting from August 2nd thru the 6th.  If you 
need assistance, please contact any elder.  

 
Our Local Church school will be starting Tuesday, August 15th.  We will be having a cleaning 

bee Sunday August 13th at 8am, all hands are appreciated.  We will be having a back-to-school 
night August 17th for everyone to get acquainted and start off our school year with success.  

 

At this time our enrollment is 27 children.  We have several people sponsoring some of these 
students and we thank you so much!  We do have two students still needing a sponsor for 

their tuition.  If you feel this is something you can help with, please contact either Norman, 
Dee Dee or Donna 

 
Put this weekend on your calendar:  Real Help for Grieving hearts, a live weekend seminar 

that facilitates the much-needed conversations about healthy healing grief and how to 
support those who are experiencing losses of ALL types. Presented by Steve and Karen 

Nicola, classes will be held Friday August 18 from 6:30 to 8:30 pm, 11:00 to 5pm on Saturday 
August 19, and 10:30 to 12:00 pm August 20.   

 
Following the Grieving Hearts weekend seminar will be a six-week course, Grief Options, for 

people going through the grieving process.  It will be held each Monday for six weeks starting 

August 21st from 6:45 to 8:15pm.  The first session will be in person with Karen Nicola, the 
following sessions will be zoom presentations.    In the foyer is more info on this course.  

Please take all the info and invite your friends and family.  
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  Cortez Seventh-Day 
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Let my teaching drop as the rain, 

My speech distill the dew, as 

raindrops on the tender herb, And 

as showers on the grass, For I 

proclaim the name of the Lord; 

Deuteronomy 32:2-3 

THOUGHT SPOT 
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       Welcome to our worship service    

       today! It is our prayer that you will    

     be strengthened by the love and   

    grace of Jesus as we worship together. 

BIBLE STUDY 

Sabbath July 29, 2023 

9:30 am 

Children & Youth 

 

Kindergarten/Cradle Roll/Primary                                                

Sharon Underwood, Pam Clark, DeeDee Franklin 

 

Junior                                                                                 Grades 5-6 

Mark and Heather Foster 

Adults 
Kirk Underwood                                                                    Fellowship Hall 
Dave Awdish                                                                                Sanctuary 
Cathy Lewis                                                                           Adventurer Room

 
WORSHIP  

 

Welcome & Announcements                                            Randy Quillin 

                             

Praise Songs 
King of Heaven 

Waymaker 

 

Children’s Story and Song                                            Teresa Quillin 

 
Hallelu, Hallelu 

(Children’s offering goes to our Church School) 
 

Baptism 
 

Offering                                                              Local Church Budget 

 

Praise Songs 
His Mercy is more 

Just a Closer Walk with Thee 
 

Praise, Prayers, and Testimonies                                  Randy Quillin 
 

Sermon                                  Let it Rain                   Pastor John Clark 

 

Teacher Dedication 

 

Closing Song                                                                       Same Love 

Benediction                                                      

Worship Leader                                                                                  Cathy Lewis 

    Elder                                                                                                  Randy Quillin 

 Deacon                                                                                                      Ed Dunn 

   PRAYER & PRAISE 

Praise: 

 

Request: 
Khalebb Ramirez 

Michael Morss’s mother 
Angela from school-leg injury 

*If you have a prayer request, please send it to Donna 

cortezsda@gmail.com.          

 

Financial Summary 

June:  6600.00 

Received: 8234.34 

July Budget:  6600.00 

Received:  
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Speaker-Randy Quillin 

Elder-Duke Underwood 

Children’s Story-Mark Foster 

Deacon-Tyler Underwood 

 
Robyn Quillin 7-29 

John Clark 7-29 

Keith Bean 7-30 

Lorna Butler 7-31 

Forrest Crites 8-1 

Donna Hagelgantz 8-1 

Meredith Warren 8-3 

Jordan Anderson 8-4  

 

 

 

Next Sabbath 

8-5 
 

 

 

 
Birthdays 

 

 

8:28 pm Sabbath Ends 

6pm Worship Practice 

8:18 pm Sabbath Begins 

 

Western Slope Camp meeting  

Wednesday thru Sunday 

 

Today 

Wednesday 

Friday   
         

 

 

 

THIS  WEEK 

Thought  
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